
 

 

 

Dear Year 1, 

We are really missing being in school and seeing you each day and hope you have 

been enjoying the activities we have put on the school website. If you’d like you 

can share anything you’ve done at home to our Facebook and Twitter feeds – 

we’d love to see what you’ve been up to. 

This week you might want to try helping to create a meal at home and upload 

your finished Masterchef creation to the school Facebook or Twitter feed. 

Remind your grown-ups to let you do the important tasks that include measuring 

and weighing. We have been doing some art at home this week by drawing around 

our hand to create different animals. Here are Miss Byatt and Mrs Robinson’s 

best efforts!  

 

In case you’re wondering that is a giraffe and snake thank you! Why don’t you 

try it? You can tuck your fingers in to help make your animal shape- we’d love to 

see all your ideas.  

We have also been reading lots at home. This week we would like to recommend 

these books for you. Miss Byatt has been reading The Giant’s Loo Roll (very 

appropriate at the moment) and Mrs Robinson loves The Gruffalo. Have a look 

and see if these are on Audible which is free at the moment.  

 

Stay safe and be well. 

Miss Byatt, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Young, Mrs Masri, Miss Whitten and Miss 

Condliffe 


